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Sanford Rudnick

From: Lazarus, Phyllis [PLazarus@jfga.org]
Sent:  Tuesday, January 22, 2008 11:39 AM
To: Sanford Rudnick
Subject: Thanks so much

THE
eI

1440 Spring Street, NW ~ Atlanta, GA 30309

January 22, 2008
Dear Mr. Rudnick,

On behalf of the William Breman Jewish Heritage Museum I want to thank you for your
donation of your book, God’s Formula. We are adding it to our library which serves as a
community resource for researchers, teachers, and students to learn about both local Jewish
history and the Holocaust. I am sure that your book will be an inspiration for children and is a
welcome addition to our collection.

Thank you,

Phyllis Lazarus
Media Relations
The Breman Museum

Phyllis Lazarus

Visit us at www.thebreman.org
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